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Behnam Ghaffari

To: Nathan Fite
Subject: RE: [PrintSat] ORS-4/ELaNa-7 Launch Delay

 
 
From: Nathan Fite [mailto:ndfite@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, October 27, 2013 9:54 PM 
To: Behnam Ghaffari 
Subject: [PrintSat] ORS-4/ELaNa-7 Launch Delay 
 
Mr Ghaffari, 
 
  The ORS-4/ELaNa-7 mission that will be launching the PrintSat spacecraft (file number: 0265-ex-pl-2013) has 
been delayed. The new tentative launch date is no earlier than July 1st, 2014.  
 
Thanks, 
Nathan Fite 
 
 
--  
Nathan Fite - KJ4HVH 
Space Science and Engineering Laboratory 
Montana State University 
264 EPS Building 
Bozeman, MT 59717 
Cell: 740-456-7901 


